
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL   DATE  18 May 2022 
 
Item 7.1 Petition Against BMX Pump Track in Garden City Reserve 
 

Question from Councillor Cr Martin: 

Has or could a small section of the Sandridge foreshore be considered as a location for the 
pump track? 

Response:  

While Fred Jackson Reserve was the preferred site to progress the pump track, we 
are currently evaluating whether there is an opportunity to consider Sandridge 
Foreshore. Officers are currently working through an assessment process which 
includes site suitability and impacts and how other permissions (such as DELWP 
Coastal Consent). The assessment will be finalised soon and an update will be 
provided to Councillors once this has been completed.  

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


